
Recommendations for Nominations to State Offices                                                                                        
and the State Nominations Committee 

 

The following are suggested guidelines for considering a member for nomination: 

1. Individual members or chapters may recommend a candidate.  
2. The first and second vice presidents do not automatically advance to the presidency. 
3. All regions of the state will be considered. 
4. The state president nominee is given the opportunity to select a corresponding 

secretary. 
5. As a rule, we do not re- elect to the same office. 
6. Nominations for state office should have served as chapter officers and/or committee 

chairpersons. 
7. A nominee for a state president should: 

a. have served as chapter president 
b. have had state committee or office experience 
c. be familiar with the work of the State Executive Board 
d. have attended state and regional meetings 
e. have organizational skills, good speaking skills, and have time to devote to 

the society 
8. The state Nominations Committee is composed of one member from each area of the 

state and included the following: 
a. a past president 
b. a past chapter president 
c. a current chapter president 
d. two members at large, one of whom has state level experience 

9. Recommendations for a nomination should have chapter approval. 
10. Only one form per nominee should be submitted.  Support letters will NOT be 

considered. 

 

 


